
 Opening Worship Song.....................................................“I Will Praise You”
 
 Welcome & Invocation……………....……………………………..…Jim Loeffler

 Prelude……………“Battle Hymn of the Republic”……………….Linda Morey

 First Reading (Isaiah 6:1-8)…………..........................................Chris Pitonyak

 Praise & Worship.....................................................................“Where I Belong”
                                      “Lord I Need You”
 
   Memorial Day Video…………………………………………...”The Blessed Gift”                                                                                        

 Prayer…………………………………………..……………………...……………Sue Fuller

   Hymn.................................................................................................“Holy, Holy Holy”

 Kids’ Talk…..……………..……….....…....................................................Elna Morton

   Hymn #717…………………………………….…“Battle Hymn of the Republic”

 Offertory/Offering...“Eternal Father Strong to Save”.......Linda Morey

 Doxology/Blessing of Gifts                           
 
 New Testament Reading (John 3:1-17)
  
 Message

  Responding to God’s love…………...…………………………..“Unchanging”

 Benediction/Blessing
 
 Exit Song....................................................“How Can I Keep From Singing”

Please sign the attendance pad and pass it along!

May 26, 2024

Faith-Based Summer Camp
There are a number of faith-based summer camps to choose 
from. Check out the brochures on the table in the narthex. 
Don’t let finances deter you from registering. Financial 
assistance is available. If you have any questions, please see 
LeAnne Morton or Sue Fuller.

Vacation Bible School
Dive into friendship with God this summer at Vacation Bible 
School! Join us July 22-26 from 6:00-8:30 PM for a splashing 
good time. More details on our website.

Women’s Retreat At Chautauqua
Everyone has a story. A testament of their faith journey. No two 
are alike. Come hear the faith journey stories of Women of 
Worship from our own church family May 31 through June 2. 
You will be encouraged, find hope and peace and perhaps 
relate. You may even be inspired to share a bit of your own 
story (but only if you want to.)

Parsonage Renovation Project
The Administrative Church Council voted to move forward with 
the parsonage project. The project cost will range from 
$100,000 -$150,000. The $100,000.00 will come from current 
church cash reserves. The prayer is that the balance will come in 
through the generous giving of our church family. This would be 
above your regular giving to the church. If you are ready to 
make a donation now, please designate your giving to the 
"Parsonage Upgrade Fund." Each week we will post our SHUMC 
Parsonage Goal thermometer to show you where we are.  
This week we are at: 5%
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Supplies Needed For VBS
Are you looking for a tangible way to contribute to VBS this 
year? We need bottle caps, milk jug caps and small jar lids. 
There will be a box in the narthex for drop offs. Any amount will 
help! Thank you.

At The River | Luke 3:15-23
Jesus is God’s Son, the promised Savior.

TrinitySunday

Lawnmowing Season is here!
Interested in helping to keep the church and parsonage lawn 
looking nice to visitors and passerby's?  Please see Kim 
Peters and let her know you’d be interested in helping out.

Parsonage/Building Committee Meeting
This is a reminder to those who have already been notified! 
There will be a Parsonage/Building Committee meeting on 
Tuesday, May 28 at 6:30 p.m. in the multi-purpose room. If you 
have any questions, please contact Lisa Gnibus. Thank you.

Parsonage Renovation Project Commitment Cards
If you are interested in financially supporting the Parsonage 
Renovation Project, please fill out the Commitment Card found 
in your bulletin. By filling out this card you are saying “Yes Lord” 
to making an impact for our church in a big way.



The Chapman family.  Bob Chapman’s uncle, Richard Chapman 
passed into the loving arms of the Lord on Wednesday, July 19. 

on Friday, July 20.  Alexis 

, 

South Harborcreek
United Methodist Church
    7929 McGill Road
     Harborcreek, PA  
    (814) 899-5962
    www.southharborcreekumc.org

THE MISSION OF THE CHURCH IS TO MAKE DISCIPLES 
OF  JESUS CHRIST FOR THE TRANSFORMATION OF THE 
WORLD by proclaiming the good news of God’s grace and by 

exemplifying Jesus’ command to love God and neighbor, thus 
seeking the  fulfillment of God’s reign and realm in the world.
God uses the church to save persons, heal relationships, transform 
 social structures, and spread spiritual holiness, thereby changing 
 the world.

We make disciples as we:
PROCLAIM the gospel, seek, welcome and gather persons into the       
     body of Christ;
LEAD persons to commit their lives to God through baptism by 
      water  and the spirit and profession of faith in Jesus Christ; 
NURTURE persons in Christian living through worship, and the 
      sacraments, spiritual disciplines;
SEND persons into the world to live lovingly and justly as servants 
      of Christ by healing the sick, feeding the hungry, caring for the 
      stranger, free the oppressed being and becoming     
      compassionate, caring presence, and working to develop social 
       structures that are consistent with the gospel;
CONTINUE the mission of seeking, welcoming, and gathering 
       persons into the community of the body of Christ.

Welcome!  If you are visiting with us today, 
we extend a warm welcome.  Each guest is considered 

special here at South Harborcreek Church and we are 
thankful you chose to be with us!  We hope this will be a 

meaningful time of worship for you.

The Refuge Golf Tournament
The Refuge Golf Tournament is taking place Monday, 
June 17. If you have any questions, talk to Chuck Myers or 
Gary Faulhaber.

EUMA Highmark Walk
Take steps to end homelessness on Saturday, June 1st by 
participating in EUMA’s Highmark Walk at PSU Behrend. 
Registration is open now!

12th Annual Shoe Drive
June 6-8 | Bayfront Convention Center
You can help those in need, simply by gathering and donating 
your gently worn, used or unwanted new shoes. So clean out 
your closets and bring your old shoes to the church where we 
will collect them and donate them during Annual Conference. 
All you need to do is either rubber band pairs or tie the 
shoelaces together and put them in a plastic bag. We’ll 
handle the rest! Thank you!

New Medical Ministry
Many of us have used medical supplies like walkers, canes and 
crutches. Often times these items end up lying around our 
homes unused. Sean Gotham is going to be gathering such 
items to help those who need these items but are unable to 
afford them. If you have any medical items like these, please 
let Sean know and he will begin to inventory them for the 
church.

Bible Study
The 9:30 a.m. Tuesday morning Bible Study with Elna Morton 
meets in the multi-purpose room.  You are welcome to join 
in their new study, THE WAY. 

Hymn Sing!
On June 9, during the service, we will have a time of hymn 
singing. For the next 2 weeks you may place your hymn request 
in the “hymn box” in the narthex. The most requested hymns 
will be chosen for that Sunday Service.

Men’s Dinner
The Men’s Dinner group will go on a break for the summer.
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